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Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week, our Year 5/6 girls football team played three league games against other local primary 

schools, in the Beth Mead League. The schools were: Ashwood Park, The Ridge, and 

Maidensbridge. We won two of the matches 1-0 and lost one match 0-1. As a result of these 

scores, we are second in the league. Well done to the team, who all played so well together and 

represented Bromley Hills fabulously. Mr Johnson, who manages the team, was very impressed 

with them. The team plays again in this league in February. Good luck for the next set of games!  

Next week, our Governors will be coming into school to talk to staff and children about the 

curriculum. This gives our Governors a valuable insight into what goes on in school, and forms 

part of their monitoring role. Our Chair, Nigel Smith, will be attending. If you have any questions 

that you would like to ask Nigel, please let the office know.  

If you need to get in touch with your child’s class teacher, please email them in the first instance. 

This will give teachers an opportunity to reply to you when they are not teaching.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.  

 

Dates for your Diary  

 
                February 

Tues 4th Parents of SEND Children 

meeting at 9am 

Mon 10th Y5 Bike Ability – group 1 

Wed 12th Y5 Bike Ability – group 2 

Mon 17th – Fri 21st – Half Term 

                   March 

Wed 5th Last Swimming Lesson for 

Class 5B 

Tues 11th Parents’ Evening 3.45pm 

– 6pm 

Wed 12th First Swimming lesson 

for class 5/6K / Last lesson for 

Class 3/4L 

Thurs 13th Parents’ Evening 4pm – 

7pm 

Wed 19th First swimming lesson for 

Class 3H 

 

House Points – This week’s winners are: Fire! 

Air 

799 

Earth 

748 

Fire 

838 Water 

746 

Attendance this week 

Class RB – 97%                                    

Class RL – 98%                               

Class 1B – 98%                                            

Class 1/2F – 94%                                           

Class 2T – 97%                                             

Class 3H – 98%                                          

Class 3/4L – 99%                                          

Class 4N – 97%                                                

Class 5B – 94%                                        

Class 5/6K – 95%                                        

Class 6B – 97% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 97%   

 Well done to class 3/4Lfor             

99% attendance this week! 

 

Consultation on proposed admission numbers in 2026/2027  

The Local Authority are currently consulting on a proposed reduction in pupil numbers (PAN) at 

Bromley Hills, from 45 to 30.  This is to more accurately reflect the school’s intake. The 

consultation document can be found on the school’s website, under the ‘Our School’ tab and then 

the ‘Admissions’ tab.  If you have any objections, please let the school know by the end of 

January.  

 

Spare Uniform 

If you have any unwanted spare school uniform, please donate it to school. 

We have a range of spare uniform for parents / carers in the reception area, which is free for 

any parent who needs some. 

This will help to recycle and put to good use school uniform that is no longer needed. 
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